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Thank you to the CARE grant team for funding the DegreeWorks in-office display monitor.  
 
The ability to simultaneously display a student's degree evaluation with their education plan greatly 
enhanced the process of students and counselors working together to create long-term course plans in 
order to achieve their educational goals.  Prior to installation of the display, counselors would have to 
toggle between DegreeWorks evaluations and the educational plan form to create the plan, leading to 
an inefficient process. Some counselors elected to work with two monitors to overcome this difficulty; 
however, the display was too small for students and counselors to easily view.  The large size of the 
DegreeWorks in-office display alleviates both concerns.  In addition, it has the added benefit of an even 
larger view for students who are requesting a DegreeWorks degree audit alone.  In summary, the 
addition of the DegreeWorks in-office has enhanced services to students by making the time counselors 
spend with them more efficient and thus, more valuable.   
 
Thank you again for supporting this project. 
 

 


